
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

  3RD SUNDAY OF LENT 

             FEBRUARY 28TH, 2016 
 

Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt  ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org 
Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 

Principal:  Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194   e-mail:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org 
 Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419- 659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org 

CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498  e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com 
Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org 

Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org 

St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info  
 

       ********************************************************************************************* 

 ************************************************************************************* 

                                                               Mass Schedule 
   February  29   Monday          8:00 a.m. Mass    Lenten Weekday ~ {Karen Aller} 
   March      01   Tuesday          6:30 p.m. Mass   Lenten Weekday ~ {John Kramer} 
   March      02   Wednesday     8:00 a.m. Mass    Lenten Weekday ~ {Amos & Helen Verhoff} 
   March      03   Thursday        8:00 a.m. Mass     Lenten Weekday ~ {Nolan Diller (K of C)} 
   March      03   Thursday        2:00 p.m. Mass    Meadows of Ottawa ~ {For The Parish} 
   March      04   Friday             8:00 a.m. Mass     Lenten Weekday ~ {Walter & Eileen Kahle ~ Darlene Hawk ~  

       Father Keith McCormack ~ Wilfred & Margaret Warnecke ~  
       Deceased Members of the Raymond & Madeleine Duval Family}         
March      04   Friday                                          First Friday Exposition & Adoration Until Noon                              
March      05   Saturday         8:00 a.m. Rosary         
March      05   Saturday         4:30 p.m. Mass     Vigil ~4th Sunday of Lent ~{Velma Diemer}                                     
March      06   Sunday           8:30 a.m. Mass     4th Sunday of Lent ~ {Nolan Diller ~ Betty Schumacher ~  
                 Wilfred & Marie Niese}      
March      06   Sunday         11:00 a.m. Mass     4th Sunday of Lent ~ {Greg Wyant} 
 
********************************************************************************************  
                                                                               Servers 
March      01   Tuesday        6:30 p.m. Mass       Renee Schroeder 
March      05   Saturday        4:30 p.m. Mass       Dalton Wurth, Hunter Sudlow, Brandon Buescher  
March      06   Sunday          8:30 a.m. Mass       Gwen Langhals, Cheyanne Mershman, Hannah Morman 
March      06   Sunday        11:00 a.m. Mass       Landen Schroeder, Jared Kahle, Caleb Morman 
 
*********************************************************************************************  

                                                Commentators 
March      05    Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass      Don Siefker     
March      06    Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass       Faith Oglesbee                                                                        
March      06    Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass       Mark Edelbrock 
 

  **********************************************************************************************                                                                      

                                                                         Eucharistic Ministers 
March      05    Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass    Teresa Brubaker, Norm & Rose Schnipke, Bob & Bev Baxter  
March      06    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass     Diana Kaufman, Louann Wood, Sue Knott,    
       Lisa Langhals, Hannah Warren    
March      06    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Mass     Noralu Kahle, Troy King, Deb Reed, Sue Schroeder, Lisa Meuleman 
March      06   Hilty Home ~ Marge Roth 
 

                                                                                  ~ Hilty Home Residents ~ 
 
                               Wilbert Roof-Room 103B; Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121; Jan Kiene-Room 201A;                     

                     Margaret Rosenbauer-Room 208B; Dolores Daniels-Room 209B; Dorothy Geiger-Room 211A;   
    Beatrice Inkrott-Room 212B; Mary Rita Fischbach-Room 215B; Betty Meyer-Room 303;     
                  Cathy Ruhe-Room 306; Jim Fischbach-Room 506; Ed Schulte-Room 510; Maria Flores-Room 513 

 
 

 The owner of the fig tree was impatient because the tree did not live up to his expectations. 
In families there are those who don't live up to our expectations. 

Imitate the gardener and give them more time and help. 
Don't cut them out of your life. 

Love asks us to be connected, not productive. 

 



         ***********************************************************************************************
     
 March          05    Saturday     4:30 p.m. Mass

March          06    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass 
March          06    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Ma
*********************************************************************************************

**********************************************************************************************
 Income For The Week of February 21st
Sunday      ~ 204                                 
Children's ~ 38                                       
                               
Annual Catholic Appeal Rebate-2015   1,187.20
Tuition                                                       
Miscellaneous                                
Total Income                                 
**********************************************************************************************
Christian Formation News ~  CCD classes wi
school.  The next CCD classes wi
 
Special Finance Committee Meeting
February 29th at 6:00 p.m. in the rectory.
 
Finance Committee ~ The regular Finance Committee meeting will be held on 
Parish Council ~ The Parish Council will be meeting on 
  
Creative 4-H Club ~ Will be meeting on 
 
Adult Study ~ Will be meeting on 
cover:  Why is marriage a sacrament? 
for His Church is the model for marriage. The importance of the lifelong commitment of marriage. 
annulment is... And isn't.  The second Sacrament of Service 
unbroken line from the Apostles. 
 
K of C ~ The K of C will be meeting on 
be recited at 7:45 p.m. 
 

Scrip ~  Scrip will be available this weekend, 
helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, 
next Scrip weekend will be March 12th & 13th.  The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Gina Wurth, Shirley Goedde, 
Mary Langhals, Anne Schroeder and Sarah Martin.
 
Senior Citizen Prom ~ Come spend "A Night At The Museum" 
4:00-7:30 p.m. (Doors will not open before 4:00 p.m.)  Please call the parish office before 
museum will be free of charge and filled with famous wax people, wonderful artwork, games, entertainment, food and 
good friends.  Your hosts for the night, the St. George Deanery High School Youth, hope to see you there!
 
Life Night ~ This weekend is a Life Teen weekend.  The topic is Distorted Direction.
invited to be a part of Life Teen.  
 
Senior Citizen Prom ~ We will need High Schoo
at 12:00 p.m. on March 20th at the Kalida K of C. 
please contact Hannah Warren at
 
High School Juniors, Seniors, and College 
dynamic, life-giving experience based on the Paschal Mystery:
Jesus Christ. This is a retreat held in our diocese for the last 50 years a
women to a deeper faith and a greater relationship with Christ. It is held in Carey, Ohio at Our Lady of Conciliation 
Shrine and Pilgrim House. All forms can be downloaded online at 
be located at the church exits, or 
March 12-14, and the next Guys TEC 428  is March 19

 

Parish Rosary ~  The K of C members will
March 12th & 13th and March 19th & 20th.  Thanks to all those individuals who lead our parish Rosary bef
weekend Mass. 
   
Stations of The Cross ~ We will 
Good Friday during Lent.  

**********************************************************************************************
                            Ushers 

4:30 p.m. Mass     Aaron Siefker, Mike Re
8:30 a.m. Mass     Bruce Schroeder, Phil Stechschulte, Gib Kaufman, Craig Kaufman

11:00 a.m. Mass     Dave Ellerbrock, Terry Giesige, Duane Vorst, Pat Vorst
*********************************************************************

~ Confessions ~ 
Saturday ~ 3:00 - 4:00 p.m.

**********************************************************************************************
February 21st  E
                 $ 6,722.15                               Ordinary Parish &

                                            36.07                                 
            6,758.22                                 
2015   1,187.20                              

                          852.50                                 
               1,149.25                                    
          $  9,947.17 

**********************************************************************************************
CCD classes will be held  this Sunday, February 28th

The next CCD classes will be held Sunday, March 6th. 

Special Finance Committee Meeting ~ There will be a special Finance Committee meeting on 
at 6:00 p.m. in the rectory. 

The regular Finance Committee meeting will be held on 
The Parish Council will be meeting on Tuesday, March 8th

Will be meeting on Monday, February 29th at 6:30 p.m. in the church basement.

Will be meeting on Tuesday, March 1st at 7:00 p.m. in the Enrichment Center.
Why is marriage a sacrament?  The concrete ways the sacrament helps couples every day. 

for His Church is the model for marriage. The importance of the lifelong commitment of marriage. 
The second Sacrament of Service --- Holy Orders 

m the Apostles.  All are welcome. 

The K of C will be meeting on Tuesday, March 1st at 8:00 p.m. in the church basement.  The Rosary will 

will be available this weekend, February 27th & 28th, 
lpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Jan Kidd, Marge Tabler, Kay Koch, Anne Schroeder and Jane Ellerbrock.

next Scrip weekend will be March 12th & 13th.  The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Gina Wurth, Shirley Goedde, 
Langhals, Anne Schroeder and Sarah Martin. 

Come spend "A Night At The Museum" Sunday, March 20th

7:30 p.m. (Doors will not open before 4:00 p.m.)  Please call the parish office before 
museum will be free of charge and filled with famous wax people, wonderful artwork, games, entertainment, food and 
good friends.  Your hosts for the night, the St. George Deanery High School Youth, hope to see you there!

is a Life Teen weekend.  The topic is Distorted Direction.
invited to be a part of Life Teen.  Thank you to those that donated for  the High School Lock In!

e will need High School volunteers to help w
at the Kalida K of C.  There is a charge of $3

please contact Hannah Warren at 419-303-5476. 

High School Juniors, Seniors, and College Freshmen; Consider TEC
giving experience based on the Paschal Mystery:  the life, death, resurrection, and mission of 

Jesus Christ. This is a retreat held in our diocese for the last 50 years a
women to a deeper faith and a greater relationship with Christ. It is held in Carey, Ohio at Our Lady of Conciliation 
Shrine and Pilgrim House. All forms can be downloaded online at www.toledodiocese.org/page/youthministry

 can be obtained from Hannah Warren (419
Guys TEC 428  is March 19-21. 

The K of C members will be leading the Rosary before the weekend Masses on March 5th & 6th, 
March 12th & 13th and March 19th & 20th.  Thanks to all those individuals who lead our parish Rosary bef

ill be having Stations of the Cross at 1:0

**********************************************************************************************

Aaron Siefker, Mike Recker, Tim Reimund, Jon Diller      
Bruce Schroeder, Phil Stechschulte, Gib Kaufman, Craig Kaufman
Dave Ellerbrock, Terry Giesige, Duane Vorst, Pat Vorst 

*********************************************************************
Confessions ~  

4:00 p.m.  
**********************************************************************************************

Expenses For The Week of February 21st
Ordinary Parish & School Expenses  $ 

      

**********************************************************************************************
Sunday, February 28th,  at 9:30 - 10:45 a.m. in the 

~ There will be a special Finance Committee meeting on Monday,         

The regular Finance Committee meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 8th at the rectory..
Tuesday, March 8th at 7:00 p.m. in the rectory. 

at 6:30 p.m. in the church basement. 

at 7:00 p.m. in the Enrichment Center. This session will 
The concrete ways the sacrament helps couples every day.  How Christ's love 

for His Church is the model for marriage. The importance of the lifelong commitment of marriage.  What an 
Holy Orders --- and how this sacrament comes in an 

at 8:00 p.m. in the church basement.  The Rosary will 

 after Mass in the church basement.  The 
Jan Kidd, Marge Tabler, Kay Koch, Anne Schroeder and Jane Ellerbrock.

next Scrip weekend will be March 12th & 13th.  The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Gina Wurth, Shirley Goedde, 

Sunday, March 20th at the Kalida K of C from    
7:30 p.m. (Doors will not open before 4:00 p.m.)  Please call the parish office before March 7th to RS

museum will be free of charge and filled with famous wax people, wonderful artwork, games, entertainment, food and 
good friends.  Your hosts for the night, the St. George Deanery High School Youth, hope to see you there! 

is a Life Teen weekend.  The topic is Distorted Direction.  All High School students are 
Thank you to those that donated for  the High School Lock In! 

olunteers to help with “The Night in the Muesum.”  Set up starts 
There is a charge of $3.00 for supper. If there are any questions

Freshmen; Consider TEC! ~ TEC, or Teens Encounter Christ, is a 
the life, death, resurrection, and mission of          

Jesus Christ. This is a retreat held in our diocese for the last 50 years and has lead thousands of young men and 
women to a deeper faith and a greater relationship with Christ. It is held in Carey, Ohio at Our Lady of Conciliation 

www.toledodiocese.org/page/youthministry
can be obtained from Hannah Warren (419-303-5476). The  next Girls TEC  427 is 

e leading the Rosary before the weekend Masses on March 5th & 6th, 
March 12th & 13th and March 19th & 20th.  Thanks to all those individuals who lead our parish Rosary bef

:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. on Fridays befor

********************************************************************************************** 

      
Bruce Schroeder, Phil Stechschulte, Gib Kaufman, Craig Kaufman       

********************************************************************** 

**********************************************************************************************                                                   
ses For The Week of February 21st 

3,035.20 

**********************************************************************************************  
10:45 a.m. in the 

         

at the rectory.. 

This session will 
How Christ's love 

What an 
and how this sacrament comes in an 

at 8:00 p.m. in the church basement.  The Rosary will 

The 
Jan Kidd, Marge Tabler, Kay Koch, Anne Schroeder and Jane Ellerbrock.  The 

next Scrip weekend will be March 12th & 13th.  The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Gina Wurth, Shirley Goedde, 

at the Kalida K of C from    
to RSVP.  The 

museum will be free of charge and filled with famous wax people, wonderful artwork, games, entertainment, food and 

All High School students are 

ith “The Night in the Muesum.”  Set up starts 
for supper. If there are any questions, 

TEC, or Teens Encounter Christ, is a 
         

nd has lead thousands of young men and 
women to a deeper faith and a greater relationship with Christ. It is held in Carey, Ohio at Our Lady of Conciliation 

www.toledodiocese.org/page/youthministry , can 
Girls TEC  427 is 

e leading the Rosary before the weekend Masses on March 5th & 6th, 
March 12th & 13th and March 19th & 20th.  Thanks to all those individuals who lead our parish Rosary before the 

fore     



Bakery Bingo ~ The Parent Guild Bakery Bingo will be held on Sunday, March 6th, 5:30 - 8:00 p.m. in the parish 
hall.  The doors open at 5:00 p.m.  Admission is $1.00 for children 8th grade and younger and $2.00 for high school 
students and adults.  Extra bingo cards can be purchased for 1.00.  Sandwiches and refreshments will be available for 
purchase.  This event is for the entire family! 
 
Bakery Bingo Donations ~ Donated baked goods to be used as prizes for the bingo games would be greatly 
appreciated.  If you would like to donate baked goods, please drop them off in the church basement on Sunday,   
March 6th or bring them with you if you are attending.  If anyone would like to donate a door prize, that also would 
be greatly appreciated.  Gift cards make great door prizes also!  Donated door prizes can be dropped off at the school 
or the parish office. 
 
Spring Altar Rosary Meeting ~ The spring Altar Rosary meeting will be held on Wednesday,  March 2

nd   at       
6:30 p.m. in the church hall with the meal being prepared by Dan and Cheryl Risser.  The cost is $6.00.  The meal is 
chicken cordon bleu, parsley red skin potatoes, green beans and oriental salad.  Please make your reservation by 
calling Judy Schroeder at 419-659-5729 or the parish office at 419-659-2263 by Monday, February 29th.  The 
chairladies are:  Gretchen Staley and Charlotte Silver.  The committee is:  Kim Siefker, Lori Smith,                     
Cindy (Aaron) Stechschulte, Judy Soloman, Karen (Paul) Smith, Diana Stechschulte, Lisa (Nate) Stechschulte, and 
Cindy (Glen) Stechschulte.  Mary’s Way of the Cross will be said after the meal, followed by the regular meeting. 
 
Easter Flowers ~ If you would like to make a donation to our Easter Flower Fund, you will find an envelope in your 
contribution packet.  Please put the names of your deceased loved ones on the outside of the envelope.  We will 
publish the Memorial List after Easter. 
    
Church Spring Cleaning ~  It's not spring yet but it's still time to be thinking about cleaning the church in preparation 
for Easter, First Communion and Confirmation.  We will be cleaning on Tuesday, March 8th at 8:30.  With enough 
help (men's help is also greatly appreciated!), we will finish in a few hours.  Jobs to be done include washing all the 
pews with Murphy's and cleaning all areas around the altars, sacristies, confessionals, sanctuary and entrances.  Please 
come even if you can only help for a short time.  Please bring buckets and rags.  Thank you for your help! 
 

Special Movie Showing ~ On Saturday, March 12th, we will have our own private showing of the movie,         
"War Room."   This movie is about how prayer saved a couple's marriage and then how that wife used prayer to help 
so many other people.  The 2 hour movie will be shown in St. Anthony's Library at 8:30 a.m.   We will have a short 
intermission for coffee, juice, coffeecake and fruit to discuss the movie and stretch before finishing the movie so 
it should be finished by 11:00 a.m.....plenty of time to watch the St. Patrick's Day Parade in Columbus Grove.   Hope 
you can come to see how prayer has worked in this woman's life.  This movie, (like so many movies with a religious 
theme), was only in the theaters a short time.  
 
Columbus Grove American Legion ~ The American Legion will be hosting their annual Fish Fries every Friday 

through Easter.  Meals will be served from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m.  Carry-outs are available.  Come and enjoy good food 
with your family and friends! 
 
Catholic Young Adult Group in Putnam County ~ The next gathering is this Monday,  March 7th at 7:30 p.m. at 
Neil & Brooke Cassidy's, 13299 Rd 10-L Ottawa. Young adults (18-39), join us every other Monday night for food, 
fellowship, prayer and learning more about our Catholic faith together.  Newcomers always welcome!  Search 
“Putnam County Young Adult Group” on facebook and request to join in order to stay connected with upcoming 
events & location/time details , or contact Alecia Menke 419-204-0011.  We hope you will join us! 
 
Glandorf, St. John’s Preschool Registration ~ Looking for a preschool with kindergarten readiness AND a Catholic 
faith curriculum?  Glandorf St. John’s Catholic Preschool registration sessions for 2016-2017 are March 29th 
(parishioners) and March 31st (non-parishioners) at 7:00 p.m.  Registration forms are available in the church 
vestibule, St. John’s Website, by contacting the Preschool Office at 419-538-6264, or by email at 
stjohnspreschool@bright.net. 
 
Putnam County Right to Life  ~ Will be meeting on Tuesday, March 1st, at 7:30 p. m. in the home of                 
Mary Jane Stechschulte (next to the Kalida fire station).  All are welcome. 
 
Ottawa K of C ~ The Ottawa K of C is having their fish fries every Friday through March 25th (Good Friday).  The 
All You Can Eat fish and clam strip dinners are being served from 4:30-7:00 p.m.  The cost is $9.00 for adults,     
$3.00 - kindergarten through 8th grade and $1.00 for preschool.  Carry outs are available. 
 
Carey Healing Mass ~ The Basilica and National Shrine of Our Lady of Consolation in Carey will be having a 
healing Mass on Friday, March 4th, at 7:00 p.m.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, individual praying and the 
anointing of the sick will take place after Mass.  The next healing Mass is April 1st. 
 
4th Annual Heartbeat Auction / Dinner  ~ Will be held on Sunday, March 13th, 12:00 -3:00 p.m. at the Knights of 
Columbus hall, 810 S. Cable Road, in Lima. The Silent Auction starts at noon with the Live Auction starting at     
2:00 p.m. The silent auction winners will be announced at that time.  Chicken dinners are available for $8.00.   Orders 
are due by March 4th by calling 419-222-7945.  We are now accepting donations to add to our auction. Does your 
business, club or class want to donate an item, basket or sporting event tickets?  Thank you!  



 
Lenten Luncheons ~ the 2016 Lenten Luncheon schedule is listed below.  Lunch will be served from 11:45 a.m. to 
12:30 p.m.  The presentation will begin at 12:30 p.m. 
 
 March 2nd ~ Christian Church ~ Speaker - Father Tom Extejt 
 March 9th ~ St. John's United Methodist Church ~ Speaker - Pastor Mike Whitman 
 March 16th ~ Vaughnsville Community Church ~ Speaker - Pastor Brett Kelly 
 

 

Penance Services ~ The area Penance Services for Lent are as follows: 
 
  Monday, February 29th  St. John's, Delphos   7:00 p.m. 
  Wednesday, March 2nd  St. Joseph, Ft. Jennings  7:00 p.m. 
  Sunday, March 6th   St. Mary's, Leipsic    7:00 p.m. 
  Tuesday, March 8th   St. Michael's, Kalida   4:00 & 7:00 p.m. 
  Sunday, March 13th   Immaculate Conception, Ottoville 2:00 p.m. 
  Monday, March 14th   St. Anthony's, Columbus Grove 7:00 p.m. 
  Sunday, March 20th   St. Gerard's, Lima   3:00 p.m. 
  Monday, March 21st   Sts. Peter & Paul, Ottawa  4:00 & 7:00 p.m.   
         

24 Hours for the Lord:  Year of Mercy Penance Services 
  Friday, March 4th   St. Michael's, Kalida   7:00 - 10:00 p.m. 
  Friday, March 4th   St. Mary's, Leipsic   7:00 - 10:00 p.m. 
  Saturday, March 5th   St. Anthony's, Columbus Grove 8:00 - 4:00 p.m. 
  Saturday, March 5th   Immaculate Conception, Ottoville 8:00 - 3:00 p.m. 
 

The Light Is On:  Extra Confessions at St. Anthony's 
 

    Wednesday, March 2nd  6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 
    Thursday, March 3rd   12:00 - 2:00 p.m. 
    Wednesday, March 9th  6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 
    Thursday, March 10th  12:00 - 2:00 p.m. 
    Wednesday, March 16th  6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 
    Thursday, March 17th  12:00 - 2:00 p.m. 
    Wednesday, March 23rd  6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 
 
SAC's Progressive Euchre Tournament ~ School Advisory Council Progressive Euchre Tournament tickets are on 
sale now!  This year's tournament will be held on Friday, March 18th, in the church basement.  A $25.00 ticket will 
include a fish fry & vegetable soup dinner and 8 games of Euchre.  Doors will open at 5:30 p.m. with dinner to be 
served at 6:00 p.m. with Euchre to follow.  Cash prizes will be awarded to the top 8 players.  Drinks and raffle items 
will be available too.  Contact Mitch Schroeder at 419-303-4715, Amy Stechschulte at 419-641-6280,                 
Kathy Buescher at 419-308-3967, Angie Eversole at 419-659-2673 or the parish office at 419-659-2263 for tickets. 
    
Community Easter Cantata Choir ~ It is time to begin rehearsals for the annual Columbus Grove Community Easter 
Cantata Choir hosted by St. John's United Methodist Church.  Practice dates are February 28th, March 6th,         
March 10th and March 20th and after the service on Good Friday, March 25th.  Sunday practices will be held from 
1:30 to 3:00 p.m. and Thursday evening practices will be held from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m.  All practices are held at St. 
John's United Methodist Church.  All interested singers are invited to join the choir and sing this beautiful collection 
of music.  The choir will be directed by Skyler Mayberry with Heather Stechschulte being the accompanist. 
 
The Habitat ReStore ~ The Habitat ReStore in Lima carries new and gently used building materials, furniture, 
appliances, paint, hardware and much more! Their selection is typically priced at 50%-75% off the typical retail price. 
It’s a great place to find a good deal and many people’s first stop when looking for that hard to find or unique item. 
The best reason for shopping at the ReStore isn’t all the great deals, though. Shopping at the ReStore benefits the 
local community in two more important ways.  One of those community benefits is keeping usable items out of the 
trash. The ReStore offers a free pick-up service of quality donations as well as donation drop-offs at the store.  Many 
donors report that their items would’ve been thrown away if not for this service. In fact, based on ReStore sales 
figures it is estimated that the Lima ReStore kept 3,000 tons of material out of local landfills last year alone!  The best 
reason to shop at the ReStore; however, is that all profits are used to benefit the mission of Habitat for Humanity to 
provide simple, decent housing for deserving families in Lima and surrounding communities.  And shopping isn’t the 
only way to support the ReStore in this mission. Donating is a great way to get involved! The ReStore is always 
looking for more quality donations, and our free pick-up service makes it quick and easy!  Another crucial way to 
help is through volunteering. The ReStore is always looking for people willing to join in the effort to support Habitat 
for Humanity. Volunteer needs at the ReStore cover the gamut including cashier help, cleaning donations, appliance 
and furniture repair, building projects and more!  If you are interested in shopping, volunteering or donating please 
stop by the ReStore at 550 W. Elm St. in Lima, or contact us at 419-222-4257or www.restorelima.org.  
  
 



Dimples and Grins Mothers Club ~ The Dimples and Grins Mothers Club from Fort Jennings is sponsoring a bus trip 
to Cleveland on June 10 & 11, 2016.  Trip includes transportation, Wyndham hotel room at Playhouse Square, 3 hour 
Cuyahoga Valley scenic railroad trip, 2 meals, gratuity, and more.  Cost is $170 for double occupancy, $255 single.  
Contact Sharon Calvelage at 419-306-0367. 
 
REBOOT LIVE ~  Chris Stefanick inspires you to a contagious faith.  He presents for high school and college youth. 
Archbishop Charles J. Chaput calls Chris, "one of the most engaging young defenders of the Christian faith on the 
scene today."  He authored and presents in the Confirmation program, Chosen.  Visit www.reallifecatholic.com       
for more information.  He is presenting Reboot Live! at St. Augustine, in Minster, Ohio on Wednesday,               
March 2, 2016 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. along with a concert.  Tickets are $19.00 each and can be purchased on his 
website at www.reallifecatholic.com  Sorry for the last minute notification. 
  
 
 
 

  
  
MASS FOR SHUT-INS and CATHOLIC CHRONICLE :  Because of the present state of diocesan finances, the 
Mass for Shut-Ins and the Catholic Chronicle are being discontinued.  In the letter from Bishop Thomas that we are 
making available to you, he spells out the reasons for taking these steps in detail.  It appears that our locally produced 
Mass is duplicating a service that EWTN provides on Sundays at midnight, 8 a.m. and noon.  Is there anyone in the 
parish who cannot receive EWTN?  If so, please let me know and I will forward the information to the Bishop’s 
office. 
 I began reading the Catholic Chronicle back in grade school, when it still had a Catholic comic page.  I 
gradually moved on to more in-depth reading, and continued to look forward to its arrival right up to the present.  
While I didn’t read every word, I found a large amount of helpful information in its pages.  There are not too many 
places where you can get accurate information about the diocesan, national and worldwide Church.  Many daily 
papers appoint religion editors who have no faith background;  they frequently miss the point of what the Church is 
trying to do, and get side-tracked into some unimportant issue.  And there are religion editors out there who are 
downright hostile toward the Catholic Church (as an example, the New York Times reported that “hundreds” of people 
marched in the recent March for Life in Washington DC).   
 For those who are interested in keeping up with the rest of the Catholic world, I would recommend a 
subscription to Our Sunday Visitor or the National Catholic Register.  These are both rather conservative 
publications.  For those who appreciate more coverage of social justice issues, I would recommend America 
magazine.  If you want something that is free, you can get a daily newsletter e-mailed to you from 
www.newadvent.org.  This website sometimes wastes your time with Catholic trivia, but there is a lot of spiritual food 
there.  Give it a try and see what you think. 
 
CONFESSION and PRAYER BEFORE THE BLESSED SACRAMENT:  As part of the Year of Mercy, Bishop 
Thomas has asked us to offer extra Confessions during Lent.  For “The Light Is On”, I will place the Blessed 
Sacrament on the altar and then begin hearing Confessions.  Times are 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. on Wednesdays, March 2, 9, 
16 and 23; and from noon to 2 p.m. on Thursdays, March 3, 10, and 17.  And Life Teen has asked for a penance 
service with Exposition today at 8:15 p.m.  Extra priests from our area will be present at some of these times.  Grade 
school students will come to Confession on the three Thursdays listed above, but there will be plenty of opportunity 
for everyone else. 
 Besides the request from the Bishop, there’s a request from Pope Francis for “24 Hours with the Lord”, 
consisting of Confession and prayer before the Blessed Sacrament.  Our deanery is collaborating on this spiritual 
exercise.  Our parish’s share of “24 Hours with the Lord” will take place next Saturday beginning with Morning 
Prayer and Exposition at 8 a.m., and concluding with Benediction at 4 p.m.  Confessions will be available through all 
this time.  For part of the time, more than one priest will be available.  And don’t forget the traditional parish penance 
service on Monday, March 14 at 7 p.m. 
 If that’s not enough, this Friday is First Friday.  Our Lord will be present in the monstrance on the altar from 
about 8:45 until noon. 
 
THE BOOK OF ESTHER, THE PRICE OF SILVER and DORITOS:  Two Wednesdays ago, the reading at 
Mass was from the Book of Esther, which unfortunately happens only rarely.  In this book, the evil Prime Minister 
Haman bribes the king of Persia with 10,000 pounds of silver to obtain permission to slaughter all the Jews in the 
kingdom.  The Jewish Queen Esther, after intense prayer, is able to save the day.  I asked the upper-grade students to 
calculate the present-day value of 10,000 pounds of silver, and promised a prize for accurate answers.  Successful 
competitors had to go on line, find the current price of silver on the New York exchange, and then show how well 
they could multiply.  The following received a pound of Doritos for accurate work:  Brandon Buescher, Jared Kahle, 
Gwen Langhals, William Pohl, and Levi Schroeder.  Smaller prizes went to the other participants:  Bo Birnesser, 
Hunter Sudlow, and Landen Wilcox.  Why Doritos?  Because their Super Bowl commercial was both pro-life and 
funny.  Who says faith formation can’t be fun? 

  
                              Father Tom 
 



February 29           Courage, New Life Skill 

March 4            First Friday 

              Stations of the Cross @  

                1:00 & 7:00 pm 

March 6            Bakery Bingo 5:00 pm 

March 7            Falcon Spirit Day 

               Hot Sandwich $1.00 

March 8             Hot Lunch $2.50 

March 9              SAC Mtg. @ 7:00 PM 

March 10           12p Extra Confessions@St A 

March 11           End of 9 weeks  

                           Early Dismissal @ 12:45 

St. Anthony of Padua School * 520 W. Sycamore Street * Columbus Grove, OH 45830 * 419-659-2103  www.stanthonyschool.info 

Saint 

Anthony  

Falcon 

News 

 

Q: Where do dogs go if they 

loose their tails? 

A: The re-tail store. 

Lunch Recess  

Volunteers 

Week of:  

February 29th 

MONDAY: Kay Langhals 

TUESDAY: Pat Birnesser 

WEDNESDAY:  Sherry King 

THURSDAY: Cheryl Ellerbrock 

FRIDAY: Kevin Smith &  

Denise Carter 

  

This Week’s LIFE Skill 

Courage 

“Do not be overcome by evil, but 

overcome evil with good “ 

Romans 12:21  

Dear Heavenly Father from above,  
Look down on Saint Anthony’s School 

with love.  

Please guide them and teach them. 

Fill them with your power 
So that in everything they do, 

They will be a delight to you! 

Amen. 

Golden Falcon Awards 

Once a month students at St Anthony of Padua are awarded The Golden Falcon 

Award.   Golden Falcon Awards are awarded to students for their Christian attitude.  

Students are selected by grade level as well as for Physical Education and Music 

classes.  Many factors may contribute to the selection process.  Christian attitude 

may encompass traits like: Studying Hard, being Respectful to fellow classmates and 

teachers or Helping others are just a few possibilities.  Each teacher makes the selec-

tion once a month and the awards are presented after the all school Mass on the last 

Friday of each month. 


